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24/04/2022 

MRS Rowena Casper 
4A Winsome Avenue / ST 
NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Please do not let this childcare centre happen. 
The road is already busy enough - especially when people and local buses are ferrying their 
children to school along this route. 
There are already enough childcare centres. My friend struggles to keep hers open in 
Brookvale and there's plenty more in the same boat!!! 
I have seen near misses at that round about as people don't even look when cars are coming 
out of Serpentine. 
Enough is enough! Tell the man who is thinking of opening up in our suburb to go away and 
leave our neighbourhood alone. 
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